From: SMITH Christina

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2006 2:08 PM

To: ‘Genoa Ingram, Western Advocates, Inc.; 'John Sullivan'
Cc: 'Gray, Richard'; MURRAY Jerry; WALKER Cheryl
Subject: AR 506

In light of the issues list submissions, the City's proposed issues should be considered
subsections of OJUA's issue related to vegetation. No other issues were proposed. This helps
provide an idea of the direction of comments. Thank you, cms



